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The MITS NCC unit successfully organized a parent’s meeting on 

28th November 2024, with the goal of fostering better communication 

and collaboration among parents, NCC staff, and cadets. The meeting 

served as a platform to brief parents about NCC activities, 

achievements, and future plans while addressing any concerns they 

may have regarding their children’s involvement in NCC programs. 

The meeting emphasized the importance of NCC in instilling 

values such as discipline, leadership, teamwork, and patriotism in the 

cadets, alongside their academic progress. 



 

 

 

The meeting witnessed enthusiastic participation from: 

Commanding Officer (CO): Col. N. V. Monis Sir 

Administrative Officer (AO): Maj. P. Loganathan Sir  

Associate NCC Officer (ANO): Lt. N. Naveen Kumar Sir 

Institution Principal: Dr. C. Yuvaraj Sir 

NCC staff members and instructors. 

Parents of cadets from: 1st/2nd/3rd 

Cadets actively enrolled in the NCC program. 

The strong turnout reflected parents' keen interest in understanding 

their children's growth and the impact of NCC activities. 

 

 

The MITS NCC has always believed in fostering excellence, and this 

remarkable 100% result. Is a clear reflection of the dedication and 

hardwork put in by every single cadet it is a proud moment for the 

institution.  

 

 



The open discussion allowed parents to share their thoughts, ask 

questions, and seek clarifications.  

Balancing NCC training with academics. 

Support for travel and logistics during camps. 

Health and safety measures during physical activities and camps. 

The Commanding Officer and ANO addressed all queries, assuring 

parents of the institution's commitment to their children's well-being 

and development. 

Promoting cadet participation in national-level events like RDC and 

Youth Exchange Programs (YEP). 

Expanding community service initiatives for greater social impact. 

Incorporating more activities to build fitness, teamwork, and career-

oriented skills. 

 

It gives me an immense pleasure to deliver vote of thanks for the 

dignitaries assembled here. I extend my sincere thanks to the officers 

for spending their valuable time with us and inspiring us with their 

words.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


